
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 An Inner Space Probe for the New Millennium 
 
 The Wizard of Christchurch wishes to address the Committee on his proposal for the construction of an inner 

space probe of some five to six metres in diameter and ten metres in height. 
 
 A copy of his proposal is attached.  Coloured pictures of the probe will be available at the meeting. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


